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LAKEWOOD

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

2363 Setchfield Ave Victoria BC  V9B 5W1

Phone:  250 474-3449   Fax:  250 474-1618 
General email: lakewood@sd62.bc.ca
Principal:  Mr. Bryan Johnson  Vice-Principal:  Mrs. Krista Leakey

September 13, 2017 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

As we do each year, Lakewood will be sponsoring a Terry Fox Run.  This year’s run will take place on Friday, September 22nd  at 1:00pm.  Students will head to the top field to run laps in honour of Terry Fox’s tremendous effort to end cancer.   We will be joining the Terry Fox Foundation to contribute to his efforts.  For every $500 raised by Lakewood students, the entire school will earn an extra recess in the afternoon for up to a week.  Families are welcome to cheer students on from the outside of the top field for this very special event.  In an effort to be environmentally conscious, we encourage you to donate online at   

https://secure.terryfox.ca/registrant/TeamFundraisingPage.aspx?Referrer=%26Referrer%3dhttp%253a%252f%252fwww.terryfox.org%252fschoolrun%252feducators_organizers%252f&TeamID=742417#&panel1-1 

 Paper pledge forms are also available upon request, or a copy is attached if you wish to print one.  All donations will go to the Terry Fox Foundation for cancer research. 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

The Lakewood Staff

